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Dear Editor,
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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:

1 We included more speculations on our thoughts regarding the use of sorafenib and entecavir and commented on the limitations of our work.
2 We modified the abstract as requested.
3 We summarized the data on our cohort in a table as requested.

4 We removed the comparison with HCV patients. 
5 We added a reference to support the statement “The most effective way to prevent HBV-related HCC is by vaccination but in patients already infected with HBV, antiviral therapy is the best strategy” as requested.

6 Due to the particular form of the paper (i.e. “frontier” paper), we decided not to follow the standard format for papers reporting the results of original studies (the so-called IMRAD structure). We rather decided to follow a “review-like” format. We clarified the aims of our paper in the text.

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.
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